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26th February 2020 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Further to previous polite requests in newsletters and letters, I feel it is 
necessary to write to you again about inconsiderate parking, which 

includes blocking driveways and dangerous parking. 
 

It is imperative that when parents visit our school either to drop off or 
pick up their children that they do so with due care and attention and do 

not put others at risk. Please also give consideration to our local 
community and park safely and in appropriate areas. Please do not block 

resident’s driveways ‘even for a minute’. Scafell Rise and the garage area 
behind the houses opposite to the school gates are for residents parking 

only. 
 

If necessary park a small distance away from school and walk into the 
school grounds to collect your child/children. It is important to our school 

that positive relations with our local community remain in place and do 

not diminish due to inconsiderate, dangerous parking by our parents.  
 

Please respect residents request to refrain from parking in front of their 
driveways or parking spaces. 

 
 ‘Do unto others as you would them do to you’ 

 
 

Thank you for your co-operation and to those parents who do park 
considerately. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
 

Mrs K Yuen 

Executive Headteacher 
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